
PAMV Chapter BHS Music & Performance Report 

for July 9, 2016 Board Meeting 
 

Skill-Building.  We continue to build our singing skills, although we still need to be reminded to 

sing with appropriate timbre, breathing, and posture.  Learning new songs has become more 

routine. 

 

Repertoire.  All songs for the fall Cabaret show have been distributed, although we haven’t yet 

worked on all of them together as a chorus. 

 

Vocal Clinic and Final Show/Party.  The women again demonstrated that it’s possible to be 

more expressive with our faces and bodies; in fact, their Director explicitly challenged us to do 

so.  If we can be as alive as they were, we’ll please our audiences, have more fun, and score 

higher in evaluations.  In the preceding weeks of instruction and socializing, we communicated 

to all our excitement in singing and met several attendees who would make good PAMV 

members. 

 

Chorus Workshop.  We’ll polish our skills and prepare for the fall convention on August 6. 

 

Future music selection.  The Music Team will be meeting later in the summer to discuss 

repertoire for future shows and competitions. 

 

- Terry Moore, VP of Music and Performance 

 

Upcoming musical dates: 

7/16 PAMV Barbecue (Sunnyvale) 

7/24-31 Harmony University (Nashville) 

8/6 Chorus workshop with Darin Drown (Cubberley, Palo Alto) 

8/27 Farmers’ Market performance (Palo Alto) 

9/16-18 Youth Harmony Camp (Pollock Pines) 

10/13-16 FWD Convention (Riverside) 

11/19 Cabaret (Sunnyvale) 

12/17 Farmers’ Market performance (Palo Alto) 

 


